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14 November 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                           

 

 BBC Children in Need Day!  

  

Children in Need Day is on Friday, 18 November.  Here at Windsor Park Middle School, we 

fully support this excellent cause and over the years have raised lots of money for Pudsey 

Bear, which helps towards improving the lives of disadvantaged children, and young people 

across the UK. Last year we raised a staggering amount and with your continued generosity, 

we hope to do just as well this year!  

  

 

On Friday, 18 November, students can come to school wearing something spotty instead of 

parts of their uniform. This could be spotty tights, socks, shirt, jumper or tie but all students 

need to wear their trousers, skirt and blazer. They also have the option to wear Pudsey Bear 

merchandise. As this is a charity event, we are asking for a donation of your choosing that is 

payable via clicking on the link below. If your child does not wish to take part on the day, they 

can wear their normal uniform.  

 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=7946 

 

Thank you for your support.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Wilbraham-Jones  

Headteacher  
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